
Mr. Jack Dadourian 
115-06 Myrtle Avenue 
Richmond Hill, New York 11418 

Dear Mr. Dadourian: 

May 19, 1977 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of 
$100.00, which you kindly gave to St. Vartan Armenian 
Cathedral for the Easter offering. 

Receipt Number 26597 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 
me 

Yours sincerely , 

Syraun Palvetz i an 
Director 


